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JAMin. Fall 2017 is Underway!  

     From now until the end of the year, our ministry will 
be involved in many ways in many parts of the world.  
Here are some examples. 

- The JAMin. Christmas Singers began rehearsals on Sept.   
  10, preparing for a busy schedule from Thanksgiving ótil 
  Christmas (see photo below) 

- Weekly & monthly Sr. Adult ministries continue (see  
   photos below & top right)    
- JAMin. & Arlington Srs. Help send 60,000 cookies to SC 

  prison ministry (see photo right center)  

- Annual Sr. Adult fall retreat Oct. 2-5, Asheboro, NC (see 
   photo bottom right)  

- Ghana, W. Africa evangelism project Oct. 13-28 (see  
   photo p. 2 top left & center)  
- JAMin. funds FL hurricane restoration team in October 
  (see photo p. 2 top right)  
- JAMin. supports ministry in Romania that benefits kids &  
  shares gospel (see photos p. bottom left)  
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Sr. Adult Retreat in 2016 -  Itôs time again! 
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Sharing gospel in schools -  

Ghana, March 2017  
Weôre on our way back  

October 13!  

 
Jeff, Roy, James, Craig  

Children excited to receive Bibles  

Ghana, March 2017  
 

1000ôs more will be shared in  

October project!  

While in Africa...  

Post hurricane restoration 
team heads to FL in mid -

October  

 
Funded by JAMin.  
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Romanian evangelistic youth rally led by Ion Damian - 

Supported by JAMin.  

Since our beginning in 2002, JAMin. has made it a practice to avoid actively soliciting funds.  However, we do not 

mind letting you know that nothing we do is at no cost.  We operate within our means, and do not recklessly plan 
ministry and then expect God to save us from embarrassment.  We ask everyone to pray and we pray for many to 
respond to Godôs impression to give.  Be assured we are very grateful for every gift great or small.  God bless you!  


